
May 10, 2021

Hello everyone.

We have learned that two other people connected to our school have tested positive

for COVID-19.

This is a good reminder that the virus is still present in our community and still

impacting our school families.

We encourage you to keep an eye on your children and arrange for testing if they

develop any symptoms. Here is a link to the daily checklist, which can help you

determine what to do: https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/287801 You can also

contact HealthLink at 811 for advice.

If your child does test positive, please contact our school principal, Mrs. Lazaruik

(zlazaruik@brsd.ab.ca) to let us know.

Thank you. Stay well!

Zenovia Lazaruik, Principal Todd Sikorski, Assistant Principal
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